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Comments: We do not need any additional Wilderness Areas in the Gallatin NF. The HPBH wilderness study
area has been tied up in "study" mode for decades and this area needs to be returned to normal NF designation
like the rest of the area. We citizens need to have access to our National Forest. Open and maintain trails and
access to all NF. If people don't respect the laws and keep everything clean then they need to be prosecuted.
Limiting the entire population to easy access is not equal justice for all. Protect and maintain our NF for all uses.
The Crazy Mountains need to be left alone and need NO wilderness designation. We need roads and trails for
fire prevention and fire fighting. We are due for a fire in the Crazies and we don't want to just watch it burn like
other wildernesses.



